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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
To: "Matt Katz" <mattk@ventanamonthly.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2009 4:51 P M 
Subject: Letter to the Editor - The Good Earth 

Matt, 
Thank you for Bonn ie Weigel 's s tory "The Good Ear th" - it is wonder fu l , beaut i fu l and heart felt. 
Feeding the hungry is a great b less ing . I a m impres sed she has 320 Vo lunteers and over 150 
par tners; I am sure the number s wil l g row unde r Bonnie 's leadersh ip and with th is Ven tana 
story. Congratu la t ions to the Vo lunteers and Bonn ie ' s fami ly , who wil l share in her work and 
b less ings. 

I have operated severa l non-prof i ts in my l i fet ime and have found that it is the car ing spir i t and the 
issue of need that makes for success ; money is impor tant , but not the key to a success fu l 
operat ion . Bonn ie br ings a w inn ing spir i t to Food Share , I a m sure it wi l l succeed . 

Lupe Angu iano, Execut ive Director 
S tewards of the Earth 
(S tewards of our Env i ronment , Ind igenous People and our Co l lect ive His tory) 
1031 Kumqua t Place 
Oxnard , CA 93036 
Phone: 805 .983 .8517 
E-mai l : l angu iano@ver i zon .ne t 
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